
 

 

 

 

 

18/11/2024, 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

I would like to thank the Parents who expressed interest in taking on the role 

of Parent Nominee on our new Board of Management for the 2024-2028 term. 

Following a ballot of Parent Nominee’s, I am delighted to welcome the 

following to our new school board. 

 

Female Parent Nominee 

Máirin Meaney 

 

Male Parent Nominee 

Manus McGee 

 

The first meeting of our new school board will take place in early December 

2024. 

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

_________________  

Denis O’Rourke 


